WPBX286; St. Paul, Minnesota (Highway 280 and Larpenteur Avenue); 1610 kHz:

‘1& Minnesota Department of Transportation
Traffic Management Center

Wj 1101 4th Avenue South
O

Minneapolis, MN 55404 (612) 341-7500

May 27, 1994

Mr. John Sampson
4949 Aldrich Avenue South
Minneapolis, MN 55409

Dear Mr. Sampson:

Again thank you for your interest in the Department of Transportation's
(MN/DOT) use of Highway Advisory Radio (HAR). Attached is the
Confirmation as you requested.

Sincerely,
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I..J". rl.' #

Cathy M. Clark
Motorist Information Services Coordinator
Enclosure

Minnesota Department of Transportation
Traffic Management Center
1101 4th Avenue South

Minneapolis, MN 55404 (612) 341-7500

G

May 31, 1994

Mr. John Sampson
4949 Aldrich Avenue South
Minneapolis, MN 55409

Dear Mr. Sampson:

This will confirm your reception of the following WPBX286 transmitters on
May 18, 1994:

930 KHz: Hwy 36 and English in Maplewood. # 27
1610 KHz: Hwy 280 and Larpenteur in St. Paul. # “7¢

Sincerely,

Cathy M. Clark

Motorist Information Services Coordinator
Enclosure
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